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4th of July Parade… 
Calling all Aerohawks for the annual Coralville 4th of 
July Parade!  We are gathering at 8:30am on 22nd Street 
next to the large parking lot of Geico/McGregor.  
Please wear your yellow Aerohawk shirt if you have one.  
If you need a tshirt you can purchase one at the July 3rd 
monthly meeting.  If you need more information be sure 
to check the email sent by Rich VeDepo. 

 

2018 Aerohawks Airshow… 
The airshow is right around the corner on August 19th.  Be sure to get your planes 
ready for action.  It’s going to be a great event!   
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Meeting brought to order by President Dave Petsel @ 6:57 PM at the airfield. 
 
Treasurers report unavailable 
                             
 

Meeting minutes unavailable 
 
 

OLD BUSINESS –  
 
Please check out the mowing schedule and see what is still available. Make sure to fill in the empty 
spaces for your chance. 
 
The E-Flite carbon cub will be the plane for raffle this year. Make sure to plan for purchasing your 
tickets to win. 
 
Congrats to our new pilots. 
 
Thank you Rich for what you do for the hobby. It was listed in the Model Aviation this month. Make 
sure to check it out. 
 
Still looking for a lake to use for our float fly. Please make sure to let Dave Petsel know if you have 
a location you think we could use. 
 
The 4th of July parade is right around the corner. We are registered to walk in it again. We have 
printed up lots of hand bills to hand out. Please be sure to mark your calendars and schedule this to 
be part of. We are always looking for planes to put on the float. 
 
 
 

  
NEW BUSINESS 
 
We are planning for the Airshow. Make sure you are checking out the event lists that Rich has been 
sending out, and sign up for the events you want to fly in. 
Rich read the events that are currently scheduled. Lots of fun events. Make sure to talk with Rich to 
be involved. 



 
If you are not flying in the airshow, and feel you have time, make sure to think about being part of 
the other areas that need help. IE: Concessions, parking, raffle, … 
 
Rich and Dave are going to be sending out information for the Airshow to local news and radio 
services. 
 
Be sure to share the Airshow on your facebook page. 
 
Bruce Fischer asked about members that still need trained as a pilot. 
 
 

Motion to adjourn –  Roger Schultz 
2nd – Dion Daubenmier 
Meeting is adjourned – 7:46 PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Club Officers 2018 
 

 
President 
Dave Petsel 
 
Vice President 
Tm Peters 
 
 
 

Field Marshall 
Bill Lee 
 
Treasurer 
Mary Curtis 
 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Bill Kiesel 
 
Information Officer 
Lizzie Peters 
 
Safety Officer 
Dion Daubenmier

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

First Tues of Month – General 
Member Meeting  

Third Tues of Month – Officer’s 
Meeting  

Every Thurs night – Club Night, when 
we get together, fly and grill at the 
club house. Bring a dish to share. 
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3 Important Dates 2018 
July 4th – Coralville Parade 

July 7th – 2nd Riverside Float Fly 

August 19th – Airshow 2018 

September 8th – 3rd Riverside Float Fly 

December 12th – Christmas Party 
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